Educational Policy Committee (EPC) March 2, 2017

Present: Professors Kristina Blake, Susan Wansor (Chair) and Katie Waugh; Student Representative Amelia Flint '17; and Provost Cindy Speaker

The meeting began at 4:30 p.m.

- 1. Minutes from February 23, 2017 approved as presented
- 2. Shared information discussed at the joint meeting of EPC, ASAA, and DOS staff meeting with EPC members who were not present
  - DOS staff provided reasoning for wanting to change the fall calendar
  - Discussion was tabled until after the General Education Curriculum is completed
- 3. Reviewed changes to the General Education Curriculum
  - The goals under Natural Sciences need to be amended
  - All other changes were correct
- 4. General Education Curriculum Work
  - WLLS 1XX The Committee discussed learning goals for this course. Three goals were rewritten and will be changed in the document.
  - A fourth goal will be discussed next week.

The meeting adjourned at 5:30 p.m.

Respectfully submitted, Susan Wansor